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MEMORANDUM

TO:

FROM:

RE:

DATE:

Chrys Baggett
State Clearinghouse

Melba McGeel/
Project Review Coordinator

08-0205 Proposed Forty-Year Regulatory Commission License
Renewal in Wilmington in New Hanover County

February 11, 2008

The Department of Environment and Natural Resources has reviewed the
proposed project. More specific comments will be provided during the
environmental review process.

Thank you for the opportunity to respond. If during the preparation
of the environmental document, additional information is needed, the
applicant is encouraged to notify our respective divisions.
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